
 

 
 

SEP would like to thank Seaview and Mirani Sugar Valley Lions Clubs for their 

recent generous donation of $3000 to Special Education Program (SEP) at 

Mirani State High School. 

  

The donation was put towards the most exciting piece of educational 

equipment, an Interactive Smart Board that will greatly support our students in 

the development of life skills such as Literacy/Communication, Numeracy, 

Social Skills and Information Technology. Our students are eager to learn and 

are very motivated in learning as they are having fun exploring modern 

wonders of IT. Information Technology plays a significant part in Mirani State 

High School Technology Program and this contribution will make our Special 

Education Unit more interactive.  

 

Again, thank you Lions Club for all you do for our students. You are a part of 

their lives too  

 

For more information please visit our web page:  http://www.miranishs.eq.edu.au/sep.htm 


